T&M Enterprises, Inc
d/b/a Spirits of Alaska
1149 Gambell Street
Anchorage, AK 99501
907-274-2818

March 20, 2015

Jamie Heinz

Amanda K. Moser
Municipality of Anchorage
P.O. Box 196650
Anchorage, AK 99519

Dear Ms. Heinz,

Pursuant to our phone conversation yesterday, this letter is to respectfully request a postponement
of the public hearing currently scheduled for March 24, 2014.

Due to the fact that I just received additional documents and a new DVD on Thursday, 3/19/2015
and the seriousness of the allegations combined with the quantity of information received, I

would like some time to review the DVD and documents and prepare a response.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Spiritsofalaska@hotmail.com






